
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

With the colder weather dancers may 

wear sweatshirt and pants for warm up 

but they must be removed once classwork 

has begun. Also, now that it is getting 

darker earlier, please remind your 

dancer(s) to wait inside if you are running 

late. Before leaving the building have 

them put on pants, a jacket, and shoes, it 

is important to protect warm muscles 

from the cold!   

Safety First 

When the snow starts to fly, 

please be extra careful in the 

parking lot, especially around 

snowbanks. Please continue to 

drive slowly and enter and exit in 

the correct directions.  

 

 

Winter 2023 Newsletter 

It’s time for PARENT DANCE! 

Classes begin Tuesday, January 10th 5pm-5:45pm in Studio A with Miss Erin 

No cost for weekly lessons!  Minimal costume cost!  All adults welcome! 

The recital isn’t just for the kids – have your moment in the spotlight! 

Sign up in the office 

 

Important Dates 

1/16 – Open MLK Day      2/18-26 – Closed Winter Break 

 



Recital Download 

Prior to the 6th tuition installment on February 1st, a $25 charge will be posted to 

ALL accounts with dancers participating in the recital.  This charge must be paid 

before you can purchase recital tickets. 

After the recital video is edited, you will receive a link to your download.  This 

link can be shared with family and friends who were not able to be at the show, 

saved on a flashdrive, downloaded to your computer…  

You will have access to both the morning and afternoon shows whether your child 

participated in both or not.   

 

Recital dance choreography is beginning!  Keep in this in mind if 

your child is making up a class.   

 

Emails to look out for in the next couple of months… 

•  Shoes and tights list will be sent for all classes.  Last 

day to order tights/shoes before picture day will be 

announced in this email 

• Costume pick up information 

• Photo day packet 

Please make sure your cell phone number is up to date in 

your Akada Danceworks account.  To avoid important 

emails getting lost in your inbox, we will send a text 

message alerting you when these emails have been sent. 

 

Happy New Year to our DDC Family 
 


